
Brimfield Bright Futures  
 

 

Peoria County Bright Futures is an Illinois State Board of Education funded, award-winning, 

Preschool for All and Prevention Initiative program aimed at preparing young children for future 

school success while providing a community-centered support system for families to thrive in.  We 

celebrate and value the uniqueness of each child and their family by working together to build a 

happy and healthy foundation for a positive school experience.  Bright Futures partners with our 

families, schools and communities to reflect diversity and promote continuous learning for all. 

*Mission Statement was created as a family, staff, and community partnership* 

Peoria County Bright Futures is a community-based program that acknowledges, appreciates, and 

embraces all educators, families, caregivers, and children regardless of their race, socioeconomic 

status, sexuality, religion, gender identity, ethnicity, nationality, language, age, or ability. As a 

program we are committed to the intentional continued growth of our communities. Our goal is to 

implement impactful change focused on Anti-Bias education. 

 

                                            

Call today to sign up for a screening 

309-686-8590 

Visit Peoria County Bright Futures on Facebook 

at https://www.facebook.com/peoriabrightfutures 

 

https://www.facebook.com/peoriabrightfutures

